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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Pima County Board of Supervisors 
FROM: Claire L. Zucker, Director, Pima County Cooperative Extension 
Re:  Appointment of Advisory Board Members 
DATE:  November 9, 2022 
 
Please find the attached Membership Transmittal Forms for two new Pima County Cooperative 
Extension Advisory Board members. Jaqueline Bruhn has been engaged in Master Gardener programs 
since 2001 and has a wealth of experience working with extension offices in several states. Justin Byrd 
works with his family’s farms and agribusiness in Pima and Pinal County and brings outstanding 
experience in agricultural systems and farming. These two nominees will fill a vacancy created by Héctor 
Campoy and will replace Dan Pacheco.  
 
Appointment recommendation - Pima County Cooperative Extension Advisory Board 
Jacqueline Bruhn, Term: present – June 30, 2024 
Justin Byrd, Term: present – June 30, 2024 
 


